
East Lansing Public Schools 
Board of Education Vacancy 

October 2023 
 

 
 
The East Lansing Public Schools Board of Education is seeking candidates to 
fill a vacancy on the Board of Education resulting from the resignation of 
Monica Fink, effective September 23, 2023. 
 
The Board is asking interested parties to send a letter of interest to Tali 
Faris-Hylen, Secretary of the Board of Education at 501 Burcham Dr, East 
Lansing, MI 48823 or by email to kelly.hocquard@elps.us. 
 
Letters of interest for this position should include any background and 
experience for the Board to consider and must be received no later than 
12:00 noon on October 6, 2023. Interviews will be scheduled for the next 
Board Meeting on October 9, 2023, with an option to Zoom or call in.  If you 
have a conflict and are unable to interview on October 9, please contact Kelly 
Hocquard, at kelly.hocquard@elps.us.  
 
The appointment for this position will begin no later than October 23, 2023, 
and will expire on December 31, 2024. 
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